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Safeguarding & e-safety 

Attendance at school is an important factor in 

safeguarding children’s welfare and education. We 

have updated our attendance policy, with advice from 

the Educational Welfare Service (EWS), and 

unauthorised absences of over five days will be 

referred to EWS, who may issue fixed penalty notices.  

Environment 

Year 6 did some fantastic work in maths this week, 

interpreting air pollution graphs across London in 

the first week of November. They thought about the 

fluctuations caused by commuting and the peak 

during Diwali and Bonfire Night. 

The children used data from ‘Breath London’. The 
school is part of the project that promotes cleaner 
air across our city. You can find out more here.  
 
 
                                                                 

        

            

Attendance and absence 

School target: 97%  Last week’s total: 95.66% Classes above target: 7 
 

RF 97.52 1A 97.86 2D 99.17 3C 97.29 4B 98.73 5FH 96.85 6D 96.01 

RL 94.80 1C 95.62 2J 93.53 3CR 97.27 4G 96.96 5S 95.74 6S 97.08 

RS 96.54 1D 90.56 2R 92.69 3S 94.23 4K 89.73 5T 96.54 6V 94.44 

 
 

 

Thank you – Gift Tree 

We were thrilled and  
overwhelmed by the  
generosity shown in the 
charity ‘Gift Tree’ project.  
We know the donations  
will bring much joy this  
Christmas! 

Sports Stars Awards 

We are delighted to share that E in Year 3 was the Sports  
Star this week and W in Year 1 won the award the week  
before. Both boys have been working well in PE and NSSport  
sessions, showing commitment, sportsmanship and an  
understanding of the importance of keeping fit and healthy. 
 

Red routes 

We have received a number 
of concerns from local  
residents about cars stopping 
on red lines. Please remember 
this is illegal and unsafe and  
that TfL will be monitoring. 
Thank you for your  
cooperation.  

It was a busy week last week, and we are grateful for 

how quickly children, staff and parents have adapted 

to new measures. We are encouraged that case-

numbers seem not to be rising so quickly and will 

continue to update parents as appropriate. 

https://www.eastsheen.richmond.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=10250&type=pdf
https://www.breathelondon.org/

